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MINUTES MARCH 22, 2017 

 

 

Commissioner Gove called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  In attendance were Commissioners 

Gove, Mat Morton and Mike Martin.  Also in attendance was Secretary Terry Atwood. 

 

Board reviewed and discussed changes implemented into the street excavation rules and regs by 

town engineer, Jeff Rider, as the board had requested. Terry will verify bond amounts with Jeff 

Rider. 

 

Peter made a motion to accept the amended street opening rules and regulations that Jeff Rider 

prepared with the Board of Road Commissioners requested changes.  Mike Martin seconded. 

Voted unanimous. 

 

Peter made a motion to accept the minutes of 3/9/2017 as written with amendments. Mike 

seconded. Voted unanimous. 

 

The next meeting is to be determined. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Terry Atwood 

Highway Secretary 


